
PORTARLINGTON FILM SOCIETY 

 

 

The Portarlington Film Society – operating under the umbrella of the Portarlington Neighbourhood 

House – was established in 2012.   

Good quality art house films are sourced and screened in a local hall on the last Friday of the month 

from February to November with Sunday winter screenings in June and July.  Members receive regular 

emails of scheduled screenings. 

The Portarlington Film Society has its own Committee of Management and details of the Society and 

screenings can be found at:  http://portarlington.filmsociety.org.au/ 

Notes: 

❖ Membership is limited by numbers and a waiting list can apply so please enquire at the 

 office. 

❖ Membership of the Portarlington Neighbourhood House is required ($10.00 per annum).   

❖ Annual membership of the Film Society is $50/single or $45/single pensioner. 

 

http://portarlington.filmsociety.org.au/

